
    

 

 

 

February Monthly Newsletter 

Engineers Week 

No meeting this month.  All members are encouraged to 
participate in Engineers Week, February 22-28.   
 
Local Events: 
Kick Off Luncheon – Feb 23  
Awards Banquet – Feb 26 
 
For more information and a listing of local events: 
http://www.chattanoogaengineersweek.com 
 

 
 
 
****Next luncheon meeting - Tuesday, March 17th at Noon**** 

Presentation on the Chickamauga Lock 
 
 
 
 

Southeast Student Conference (SESC) 
The ASCE SESC is coming to UTC March 19-21 and needs your help! 
This is a very exciting event and offers the opportunity to showcase our 

community. Volunteers (judges, help parking cars, etc), resource 
donations, and sponsors are needed. Please reach out to any branch 

officer or email ASCECONFERENCE2015@gmail.com for more 
information on how you can help.  

http://www.utc.edu/college-engineering-computer-science/asce-
sestudentconf-2015/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Check out the branch website at http://ascechatt.wordpress.com 

Contact Any Chattanooga  
Branch Officer for More Information: 
Andrew Romanek, President, 423.771.4495 

Will Witcher, Vice President, 423.855.0400 

Maria Price, Secretary, 423.521.2484 

Ben Byard, Treasurer, 423.751.2487 

 

 

 

 

 
Engineering Supplies 

Needed 
Do you have an extra scale 

laying around?  An extra 
calculator?  ACE (Architecture,  
Construction, and Engineering)  

Mentor Program for high  
school students is looking for 

donations of items used in 
engineering projects. 

If you would like to donate, 
please contact  Caitlin Moffitt at  
Caitlin.moffitt@chattanoogastat

e.edu 
More info on ACE:  

www.acementor.org/chattanoo
ga 
 

STEM School Chattanooga 
Career Fair  

STEM is having a Career Fair 
on Friday March 6th from 2:00-

4:00pm and is seeking 
professionals in STEM related 
fields to invite as career and 

company representatives (man 
a booth & optional classroom 

presentation) 
Contact:  Michelle Was  

was_m@hcde.org 
 

Committee Members Needed 
The TN Section Report Card and 

History & Heritage Committees are 

looking for volunteers.  

 

Working on the Report Card 

primarily involves reviewing reports 

by others on bridges, roads, etc. An 

example Infrastructure Report Card is 

on the TN Section website.   

Participation provides a name 

recognition opportunity via the press 

that the Report Card will receive.  

For more information on the Report 

Card committee, contact Monica 

Sartain (msartain@patrioteng.com). 

 

The History & Heritage committee 

has several objectives, including 

raising awareness about civil 

engineering achievements in TN and 

getting structures registered as 

National Landmarks.  

For more information on the History 

& Heritage committee, contact Ken 

Barry (kbarry@smeinc.com). 
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